

**NR\_key\_name:** AD9AA1D4992D7B448525648100734437  
**SendTo:** CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:** CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 04/22/1997  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 5:04:47 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 04/22/1997  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 4:59:01 PM  
**Subject:** Conversation with Richard Hertling  
I spoke with Hertling today and mentioned the Zapruder public meeting and what the Board may do on Thursday. He thought that we should give an informal heads up to the Senate Appropriations staff (my contact has been Tammy Perrin). He also said that whatever the Board did, they really should wait until after the extension issue is resolved. Hertling asked if we had heard from Specter's office. I told him that we had not heard from Mathis since we saw him on April 9th and I expressed some concern that time was passing with no movement out of Specter's office. He suggested that we didn't have to be too concerned about the timing; there is time to do what we have to do.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**